
 

   

TECHNICAL LETTER No 24/2018 
  
FROM:     NASHA Technical Department 
TO:     NASHA exclusive surveyor  
SUBJECT:    INTERIMS ISSUED AND CERTIFICATES ENDORSED 
DATE:     JULY  12TH, 2018. 
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Dear Organization Members / Surveyors  
 
The purpose of this technical letter is to inform to all exclusive surveyors 
that after carried out the inspection or audit must be send to the HEAD 
OFFICE immediately the interim certificate issued or certificate endorsed. 
In case if not received in the following 96 hours after carried out the 
inspection or audit the vessel will be cancelled of our RO and reported to 
the PANAMA MARITIME AUTHORITY. 
 
Many thanks for your cooperation and waiting for your confirmation of 
“SAFE RECEIPT, READ and UNDERSTANDING”. 

 
Many thanks and best regards, 
Eng. Angie Reyes de Lawrence 
Technical  Manager 
NASHA 
Phone: (507) 314-1934 / 35 
Mobile: (507) 6663-2687 
Fax: 314-0409 
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